
 

 

 

Wynyard Walk construction will continue in September and October 2017 

In planning for Tomorrow’s Sydney we have built a fully accessible pedestrian link between Wynyard Station and the 
developing CBD western corridor and Barangaroo. 
 

What we’re doing in the CBD 

The new Clarence Street entrance to Wynyard Station 
provides direct access between the station, Clarence Street 
and reconnects to the old Kent Street tunnel.  

Minor construction activities continue for the construction 
of Wynyard Walk. This includes the finishing touches of the 
Clarence Street entry building and ground floor of Railway 
House. 

During September and October 2017, construction work 
will take place during the day and periodically at night at 
the Clarence Street work site and York Lane. 

Equipment to be used includes hand and power tools, 
scissor lifts and elevated work platforms. 

Day work 

Dayshift works will occur for approximately two weeks 
from Thursday, 21

 
September 2017 during the following 

periods: 

 6am to 7pm Monday to Friday  

 8am to 6pm Saturday  and Sunday 
 

Construction activities will include: 

 delivery and removal of equipment and material for 
the internal fit out and finishes 

 building and installing security bollards in York Lane 

 minor rectification work. 

 

Night work  
 
Nightshift works will occur for approximately two weeks 
from Thursday, 28 September 2017 during the following 
periods: 

 6pm to 7am Sunday to Friday as required 
 

Construction activities will include: 

 inspection works to the external façade 

 installation of security bollards in York Lane  

 minor rectification work.  

How will this work affect you? 

Noise and other impacts 

You may experience some noise during this work. Every 
effort will be made to reduce the impact to residents and 
businesses while work takes place.  

Traffic and pedestrian changes 

During all works in York Lane, there will be road closures. 
Traffic management personnel will be in place to help direct 
vehicles and facilitate access to driveways. Pedestrian 
access through York Lane will be maintained at all times. 
Signage will be installed to direct pedestrians.  

There will also be parking lane closures on Clarence Street 
during weeknight works to facilitate inspection and 
maintenance work on the external façade. Signage will be 
installed to notify users and traffic management personnel 
will be on duty. 



 

 

 

Contact information 

We apologise for any disruption or inconvenience caused during this important work and thank you for your patience while 
works for the project near completion.  

For general project enquiries, please call 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. If you have any urgent 
enquiries or complaints during this work, please contact the 24-hour Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

For the latest information on traffic changes, construction dates and locations please visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.  

For more information on CBD changes, visit mysydney.nsw.gov.au. For further details on Wynyard Walk, visit 
transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 

 

 

 

 


